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RefWorks Training Sessions Available in February
RefWorks is a Web-based tool (comparable to and compatible with EndNote) that can build a personal 

database of bibliographic citations by importing them from online library databases. Citations can be 
collected from databases or added manually, organized in folders, cited in papers and automatically 
formatted for bibliography and footnotes for specific styles (MLA, APA, Chicago, etc.). The citations can 
also be searched within your personal RefWorks database.

Attend one of the following seminars to learn more about RefWorks, including: how to set up a 
RefWorks account, import references from library databases, create your own records, create folders, use 
the citations in research papers and learn about an additional feature of RefWorks – RefShare. 

Come to a session in Jones Library, Room 105, that fits your schedule.

•Wednesday, February 6-- •Thursday, February 7--
9:30 am - 11:00 am 9:00 am - 10:30 am
2:00 pm - 3:30 pm 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Sign up at the Professional and Organizational Development Web site (http://www.baylor.edu/pod). For 
more information on RefWorks, go to www.baylor.edu/lib/electrres/refworks or feel free to contact 
Billie_Peterson@baylor.edu (254.710.2344).

Changes Made In Computing Facilities
Beginning tonight, the Moody Garden Level 

computer facility will be open throughout the  
Library's 24-hour open times. The Study Area in 
the Information Commons is also currently 
available to students on the Library's 24-hour 
Area schedule.

On closing days, the Computer Facilities will  
now have closing hours that match Library 
closing times (previously the Computer Facilities 
always closed 30 minutes before Library closing 
time).

All equipment available to patrons in our Laptop 
Checkout Program has now been distinctively 
marked with red property tags beside the Library 
Barcode. This addition is for identification and 
security purposes. The Laptop Checkout  
Program's equipment is also indelibly etched with 
an identification number somewhere on the outer 
casing.

For further information, email Cheyenne Kelly 
or call her at ext. 2843.

Town Hall Meetings Scheduled
All Library and Information Technology personnel are 

invited to attend one of the Town Hall Meetings with 
Pattie Orr.  These small group meetings are designed 
to be informal where everyone is able to share ideas, 
make comments and have a Q&A time with Pattie. 

Dates, times and locations for the upcoming 
meetings:

•Tuesday, January 22, 4:00-5:00 p.m.-- 
Information Technology Services 
(Robinson Tower, Suite 720)
•Wednesday, January 23, 4:00-5:00 p.m.-- 
Baylor Collections of Political Materials 
(Reading Room)
•Monday, January 28, 4:00-5:00 p.m.-- 
Moody Library 
(Staff Room)
•Monday, February 4, 4:00-5:00 p.m.-- 
Texas Collection 
(Reading Room)
•Tuesday, February 5, 4:00-5:00 p.m.-- 
Armstrong Browning Library 
(1st Floor Seminar Room)

Space is limited at each location, so please call 
Hattie (ext. 2112) or email (Hattie_Black@baylor.edu) 
with your choice of location.
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